
Roger Clap Family Newsletter​ ​  617-635-8672 
Tuesday, April 8, 2025​            ​     ​  35 Harvest Street Dorchester 

Dear Roger Clap Families,  
This year the Roger Clap Culture & Climate Team have launched and supported a number of programs to 

help bring cross-grade level relationships, develop students’ leadership skills, and support the shared 
responsibility of our “PACK” values! Please check out the initiatives below and encourage your learner to 
share what impact these activities have on their sense of belonging 
and sense of safety at the Roger Clap! 

●​ Clap Clubs: To give students the chance to explore their interests, 
discover new talents, and connect with other students across grade 
levels who share their passions. Our hope is this fosters a sense of 
belonging that creates a feeling of safety within our school 
community. (Clap Clubs are returning on Wednesday, April 30 for 
round 2!) Some Clap Clubs include: Slime Club, Walking Club, 
Birding Club, Dance Club, & Drawing Club. 

●​ School Wide Jobs: To give students an opportunity to take on real 
responsibilities and learn the value of teamwork, 
leadership, and make a positive impact on their community. 
Older students fill out an application, take on a leadership 
role and show responsibility for our communities’ safety. 
Some student jobs include: Bus Captain, Science Helper, & 
Hallway Monitor, & ST Math Coach. 

●​ Book Buddies/PACK Pals: To bring students from different 
grades together, building friendships and mentorships that 
create a supportive, connected school family. 

●​ Student-Led Town Hall: To give students a voice. It’s a chance to share ideas, celebrate successes, and 
work together to make our school even better by encouraging PACK values. 

●​ Weekly RJ Circles: Create a safe space for students to share their thoughts and feelings, solve conflicts, 
and strengthen their relationships — building a culture of respect and understanding. 

●​ Dollar Dress-Up Days:  These fun, themed days bring us all together, build school 
spirit, and show that when we come together, amazing things happen. 

BPS Summer Programming - 5th Quarter - Now OPEN 
Priority Registration for BPS Summer Programs - April 1st to May 9th)  

You can register on this link or reach out to Mrs. DP 

Upcoming Events 
●​ TODAY → Tuesday, April 8 - Family Council Meeting on Zoom at 5pm 
●​ Wednesday, April 16 at 5:30pm - Family Potluck  
●​ Friday, April 18 - Sunday, April 27 - No School  
●​ Friday, May 2 - April Town Hall, April Birthday Celebration Day, Dollar Dress Day: I Love This Day 

In partnership, 
Emma Fialka-Feldman, Principal 

https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.STUnuiPTnCCSzXnx-2BjMisGrY5m4ZCnJZ3Ct87ACkLNR-2B-2Fb246D1qgFZ5giSpHSIDNBHtwXRmNEl-2FB42wXDP2oA-3D-3D6hJV_bajTW5aOVqFbHa51o7ySv7yflIWCAabUrMEYFG-2FAJRaleyIpMUzK-2BcROXj-2BOPCQYgi5iFoDrJPLZfP0r02CNqmxV3k0b-2FSeq3XE-2FUC05-2BoN7GAr4pHroTUiFE4ULdsLfH1qbJQemJNx2BL1-2FquUYtRE1TgataUlCrn-2B4YUjDiHnybAZmcxQds1v0TskTEn-2FBpM52HABtC6ktvhihjTijww1oT1ahwxS3oKRaqoHlBgM6IKN-2B5omrFnlg03EKBW9tZaV-2BHPaKMgM5w-2F8srGyJrqEykVCmL8BA13wXGJpzdVM-3D

